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Selling puppies and kittens in Pet Stores should be against the law.  We have many 

shelters and rescues in our area that can more than supply a huge selection of pets 

for adoption.  The animals from these facilities are healthy, they have appropriate 

shots, and they are either spayed/neutered or the adopter receives a coupon for 

spay/neuter.  By not allowing sales from stores, puppy/kitten mills are not going to be 

putting their animals who have likely not been cared for properly and who may be 

ill/in poor healthy into homes.  Our domestic animal population is out of control.  I am 

a long-time volunteer at the Oregon Humane Society and I support HB 2915 

wholeheartedly!!! 


